
 

 
 
 
 
 
March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Student 
 
Year 6 Transition to Secondary School 
 
I am writing to welcome you to Enfield County School for Girls this September. 
 
I am very excited that you are joining our school and am looking forward to meeting you. 
 
Thursday 6 July is our Parent Information Evening and Friday 7 July is our Year 6-7 Transition 
Day and you will be invited to join us in school for one of those days to meet some of our 
members of staff and students, and to begin to familiarise yourself with your new school. 
 
You might be joining us with other students from your primary school or you might be the 
only student coming to us - students join year 7 from over 67 different schools and we are 
delighted that you are one of them!  
 
We know that students can feel quite nervous about the idea of moving to secondary school 
but I don’t want you to worry about anything - that is our job! 
 
We want you to settle in with us, be happy and be able to do your best in September and 
we will work hard to make this happen. 
 
What I would like you to be doing for the rest of this academic year is making sure that you 
complete your year 6 learning as well as you can and make the most of every learning day, 
because this will give you the best start in year 7. 
 
As we move through the next few months, more information will be posted to you to make 
sure you have everything that you need from us in advance of your summer term transition 
day and September.  
 
In the meantime, say hello to the grownups who look after you from me and tell them that I 
am looking forward to also meeting them. 
 
With love from 
 
 
Ms Gumbrell 
Headteacher 


